
COVID-19  
KEEP YOUR CARD SAFE
Although it is not generally necessary at this time for vaccinated individuals to show their 
COVID-19 vaccination card in public, it’s important that those individuals keep their card on 
hand and safe just in case it may be required for certain activities in the future. It is possible 
vaccine cards may be required for flying, attending classes, or for entering the workplace and 
other businesses.  

According to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), after receiving a COVID-19 vaccine, 
you should be given a vaccine card. A vaccine card lists which vaccine was given, how many doses, the 
date(s) received, and where it was administered.
 
As vaccine cards may potentially be needed both in the workplace and for activities outside of work, it’s 
important that you keep your vaccine card safe.  
 
Steps to keep your card safe:
1. Store it in a safe place
2. Take a photo of the card – ideally on a phone so you have an electronic record
3. Consider using a protective sleeve

According to the CDC, if you have lost or never received your 
COVID-19 vaccine card, the first action you should take is to contact 
your vaccination provider site directly to find out how you can get a 
card.
 
If you are unable to contact the vaccination provider directly, other 
options include:
 
•	 Contacting your state health department’s immunization 

information system (IIS). They can find state IIS information on 
the CDC’s website. Vaccination providers are required to report 
COVID-19 vaccinations to the state IIS and related systems.

•	 If enrolled in v-safe or VaxText after your first vaccine dose, you 
can access your vaccination information using these tools.

 
If you have made every effort to locate your vaccination card and 
are still unable to get a copy or replacement, you should contact a 
vaccination provider for more information.

OVERVIEW OF VACCINE CARDS:

STEPS YOU CAN TAKE IF YOU DIDN’T RECEIVE A CARD OR LOST IT:


